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Q #1: Will WWP leadership team meetings remain virtual?

Answer: WWP leadership team meetings remain virtual for now. Meetings will continue
in their current format, but adjustments may be made based on the needs of the
leadership team.

Q #2: The RFP references the Local Operational Teams; can the OSO propose a
different meeting structure than what is currently in place?

Answer: The OSO may propose an alternative meeting structure and time, provided it
aligns with Oregon Standards and is approved by a majority of the leadership team.

Q #3: Does WWP currently engage a marketing firm, and, if so, what is the role of that
firm in executing the outreach plan and the social media plan?

Answer: WWP previously worked with a marketing firm but does not currently have an
active contract. Additionally, the firm used for WWP was not aligned with the marketing
needs of the WorkSource centers.

Willamette Workforce Partnership is an equal opportunity program/employer. Language assistance is available to individuals with limited English proficiency free of cost. Auxiliary aids or
services are available upon request to individuals with disabilities. Oregon Relay 1-800-735-2900. Willamette Workforce Partnership es un programa/empleador que respeta la igualdad de
oportunidades. Hay asistencia de idiomas para personas con conocimiento limitado del inglés sin costo y servicios auxiliares disponibles a pedido para discapacidades. Oregén Relay 1-
800-735-2900. The One-Stop Operator annual contract of $200,000 is 100% funded by Department of Labor funds.
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